Warning

Special Meeting of the Town of Waterbury to be held on January 23rd, 2018

The inhabitants of the Town of Waterbury who are legal voters in Town Meetings are hereby notified and warned to meet at the Thatcher Brook Primary School at 47 Stowe Street in the Village of Waterbury on Tuesday January 23rd, 2018 at seven o'clock in the evening to act on the following matter:

Article 1: Shall the town appropriate a sum of money for police services in 2018 and authorize the Select Board to enter into an agreement with the Vermont Department of Public Safety, on terms and conditions agreeable to the Select Board, to provide those police services to the Town of Waterbury beginning July 1, 2018.

Adopted and approved at a meeting of the Select Board of the Town of Waterbury duly called, noticed, and held on December 18th, 2017.

Don Schneider, Vice Chair

Mark Frier

Signed:

lane Brown

Filed and recorded this 19th day of December 2017.

Attest: Carla Louverce Carla Lawrence, Town Clerk